
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT:   Robin Foster 

           (607) 962-3148   
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TEAMS NEEDED FOR ANNUAL SNOWBALL  

CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT BENEFITING  

THE CORNING AREA YOUTH CENTER 

 

 

CORNING, NY – February 1st, 2013 – The Snow Ball 

Charity Golf Tournament will take place on Saturday, 

February 23, 2013 at the Indian Hills Golf Course in 

Painted Post, NY. This annual fundraising event is sponsored by 

Tammy and Joe Carey and the Heritage Restaurant and Meeting 

Place. All proceeds benefit the Corning Area Youth Center, a 

program of Family Service Society, Inc.  

 

Golf teams are presently being recruited. The registration fees are 

$30/person or $120 for a foursome. Individuals who enter will be 

assigned to a team. The fee includes golfing, light lunch, and a 

banquet dinner. This is a fun event for the whole family to enjoy, 

while at the same time raising funds for the local Youth Center. 

 

Contact Family Service Society at 607-962-3148 for more 

information or to register your team. 
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